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June 15, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Senator Harris:

Thank you for holding people to account. The current minority status

of rational people in national politics is disheartening. The Presidency,

supreme court, both chambers of congress, most governors and most state

legislatures are all in the hands of a group with the stated goal and apparent

will to tear apart our society. This leaves the bully pulpit of congressional

hearings as among the strongest ways to resist. I look to you as our best

hope in this regard.

Please assure me that you will continue to forcefully expose the ap-

palling actions of the Trump administration.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our government for the people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


